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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

 Thad Levar, Acting Director 
 Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
 Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
 Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
  
Subject: Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of a Significant Resource 

Decision Resulting from the All-Source Request for Proposals, Docket No. 10-
035-126. 

 
Date: December 22, 2010 
 

Rocky Mountain Power (Company) has requested that the Utah Public Service 

Commission (Commission) approve its application for a significant resource decision resulting 

from the All-Source Request for Proposals.   The Commission issued an Action Request to the 

Division of Public Utilities (Division) regarding the filing.  On December 22, 2010, the 

Commission issued a Notice of Scheduling Conference and set Tuesday, January 4, 2011, as the 

date. 

The Division will participate in Docket No. 10-035-126 according to the Scheduling 

Order.  Unless otherwise directed by the Commission, the Division will consider this Action 

Request closed. 

 

cc:  Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power
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